
Blessed Sacrament Parish welcomes new residents and visitors. 

It is wonderful to celebrate the Eucharist with you. 

If you are new to the parish, please call the office to register. 
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PAROCHIAL ADMINISTRATOR 

 Father  Scott Thelander, SJC 
 Deacon David Erdmann 
 Deacon Tom Burns 
 

PARISH OFFICE: 
 Phone: (217) 528-7521   
 Fax:  (217) 528-3137   
 Website: www.bsps.org 
 

SCHOOL OFFICE: 
 748 West Laurel 
 Phone: (217) 522-7534 
 Fax: (217) 522-7542 
 ww.bssbruins.org 
 

Office Manager: 
 Margaret Antenan 
 

Accounts Manager: 
 Sharon Schraeder 
 

Principal: 
 Kathy Wear 
 

School Administrative Asst: 
 Nancy Evans    
 

School Secretary: 
 Michele Hinds-Greenwood 
 

Music Director: 
 Jody Kienzler 
 

Parish School of Religion: 
 Call the Parish Office to register 
 

Development Director: 
 Kim Hoffmann 
 

Maintenance Manager: 
 Ron Sommer 
 

Bulletin Submissions: 
 Margaret Antenan 
 Email: mantenan@bsps.org 

 




